
Good news from Country Meadows Restaurant: 
 
We are busy preparing to welcome you back on Saturday, July 4th.  We’ve missed having 
you here so much!                                                                            
 
The restaurant will be re-opening in a different way.  Patio and limited indoor seating will 
be available.  We will all distance ourselves 2m or 6 feet. There will be heightened 
sanitation of all surfaces, and customers are asked to please use the provided sanitizer 
before entering the building. We will have available disposable menus, or you can view the 
menus online on your cellphone. There is a maximum of 6 people permitted at a table 
at any given time. 
 
Golfers may drop in before or after their game, but other visitors are asked to please 
call ahead for reservations.  Please do not come to Country Meadows if you or anyone in 
your party, or in your household exhibits any symptoms of illness. 
 
We have a shortened, more casual menu in order to lessen the amount of staff for 
their safety during these times.  Our full wine and beverage list is still available. 
 
Our hours for the next while are slightly shortened to 12:00 pm - 9:00 pm from 
Wednesday to Sunday, and closed Monday & Tuesday.  The patio will remain open 
for beverages 7 days a week. 
 
Please bear with us while we practice the “new normal” and please plan to enjoy our 
beautiful facility in a new way! 
 
Thank you from the Management and Staff of Country Meadows. 
 


